
August 2023 Updates

The Ageing in Place Pathfinder has successfully delivered another
project, Observing Moorside, which was delivered by Marguerite
Heywood from Castlefield Art Gallery, she taught us how to
express our feelings and thoughts through words and pictures,
looking at Moorside and what area is special to the residents and
why.

The Ageing in Place Pathfinder has set up a great activity session
partnered with Wheels4All to deliver a 50+ session. Weekly
sessions will start from 31st August at Clarence Park. The cost is
£2 per person for an hour on the adaptive bikes followed by brew
and biscuits back in The Green Community Café.

We are in month 4 and have had great uptake from the residents
completing the community audits and sharing ideas and thoughts
to drive the Ageing in Place Pathfinder to make a real difference in
Moorside. As the project continues to grow, there are a lot of
exciting activities planned, if you are a resident of Moorside and
would like to take part please get in touch.


